1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - April 25, 2018

By Richmond Station April 25, 2018 | 7:26 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The San Francisco District Attorney's Office is inviting residents and businesses to register their security cameras. Registration is voluntary and there is no cost associated with registration. Registering your information does not provide the District Attorney's Office with direct access to your camera, just the location and the contact information. All information will be kept confidential and only accessed by law enforcement personnel who are investigating criminal activity. You may be contacted by law enforcement to request a copy of any video captured by your camera, which may assist in a criminal investigation.

The goal of the program is to deter crime and promote public safety through collaboration between the San Francisco District Attorney's Office and the communities we serve.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

San Francisco Police Department Warns Chinese Community After Recent Blessing Scams 25-004

January 14, 2025 | 10:43 PM Featured News Release

SFPD Makes Arrest in Shooting Incident 25-003

January 14, 2025 | 6:59 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD in Substantial Compliance Following Years-long Reform Process 25-002

January 07, 2025 | 8:12 PM Featured Announcements News Release

San Francisco Police Academy's 283rd Class Graduation 001-25

January 06, 2025 | 7:21 PM Events Featured Announcements News Release